
Coomera Rivers State School is taking
on the Premier’s Reading Challenge 

Students from Prep to Year 6 are encouraged to read or listen to
a number of books during the challenge. To receive the Premier’s

Reading Challenge certificate, students must have read the
following amount of books:

Students have until the 27  of August to hand in
completed reading logs!

th

Completed reading logs are to be handed in to the i-centre. 

The Premiers Reading Challenge commences on 
Tuesday the 6  of May and finishes Friday 22  August. th nd

Ends Today!


